
   

   

   

  13/01/23
      

 

 

Today Year 3 have been involved in the 

fantastic 'Homegrown Bread' workshop 

- they each made their own loaf of 

bread, from wheat grown in our school 

garden. They learned about the whole 

process of how wheat is turned into 

bread, from separating the wheat from 

the chaff and milling the grain to make 

flour. I even have my very own loaf 

ready to eat with my dinner this evening. 

Thanks to Cassie, Ali and the Worshipful 

Company of Bakers for their help today. 

Year 5 visited the British Museum 

today as part of their Ancient Egyptians 

topic and got to see a great variety of 

artefacts to further their learning. 

This week children in Y3-6 started 

working with our 'Writer in Residence', 

Phoebe. Phoebe works with the Ministry 

of Stories and will be working with the 

children on a weekly basis this term to 

improve their writing skills and write 

their own newspaper! 

Gemma Anidi, Headteacher 
 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

 

Sprouts – Poppy and Enzo 

Broccoli – Tate and Ayah 

Curly Kale – Ayra and Alma 

Beetroot – Otto and Finn 

Basil – Sumeya and Ifza 

Thyme – Hayley and Akram 

Mint – Erykah and James 

Lavender – Minhaj and Zayema 

Cherry – Victoria and Zaynah 

Rowan – Carys and Luke 

Willow – Tawhid and Sienna 

Oak – Tom and Sinoi 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Upcoming parent workshops 
“Flip Your Lid.” A brain perspective to 

understanding challenging emotions and 
behaviour, Tuesday 17th January, 9am in the 

library, with the Schools Counselling Partnership 
We’ll be looking at what happens in the brain when a 
child displays challenging behaviours and emotions, 
and exploring ways to regulate, connect, while 
nurturing brain development. Come and meet Roxy, 
the school’s Therapeutic Lead from Schools 
Counselling Partnership, in school every Tuesday. 

 
For the latest news  

from the Healthy  
Lives Team 

 click the link below: 
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Monday 16th January at 9am, come in and share a book with your child in class 
Tuesday 17th January at 9am in the library, parent workshop with Roxy, our school counsellor – all welcome 
Parents’ evenings this term  will be on the 27th  and 28th  February – more details to follow. 
 
Class assemblies – all on Fridays at 9am: 27th January, Cherry; 3rd February, Rowan; 10th February, Mint; 17th March, 
Thyme; 24th March, Lavender; 31st March, Basil; 26th May, Sprouts; 9th June Broccoli; 16th June, Beetroot; 23rd June, 
Curly Kale.  
 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAxMTMuNjk3MjUyMjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2FjY291bnRzL1VLVE9XRVJIQU1MRVRTL2J1bGxldGlucy8zNDI2NTIyIn0.dnOwW9pOCaonCD0z2PTq3N_xyBhQ68bE4I7lG6Q5lSg/s/834956909/br/152486717951-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAxMTMuNjk3MjUyMjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2FjY291bnRzL1VLVE9XRVJIQU1MRVRTL2J1bGxldGlucy8zNDI2NTIyIn0.dnOwW9pOCaonCD0z2PTq3N_xyBhQ68bE4I7lG6Q5lSg/s/834956909/br/152486717951-l

